
Administration of Justice – AAS Degree Outcomes Curriculum Map 
Outcome ADJ-101 ADJ-102 ADJ-104 ADJ-201 ADJ-203 ADJ-204 ADJ-208 

1. Students will be able to 
demonstrate an 
understanding of the three 
major components of the 
Criminal Justice System: 
police, courts, and 
corrections. 

 
X 
 

      

2. Students will understand 
and be able to apply 
concepts of community-
oriented policing. 

   X 
 

  X 

3. Students will be able to 
apply basic theories of 
police management. 

      X 
4. Students will 
communicate clearly in 
written reports.  

X X X X  X X 
5. Students will be able to 
explain the protections 
offered criminal defendants 
by the United States 
Constitution. 

 
X 

 
X 

 
X 

 
 

 
X 

 
X 

 
X 

6. Students will be able to 
identify the major Supreme 
Court decisions applicable 
to the American Criminal 
Justice System.  

 
X 

 
X 

 
X 

  
X 

 
X 

 
X 

7. Students will be able to 
discuss correctional 
philosophies, and identify 
historical and current 
dilemmas in corrections.  

   
X 

    

8. Students will graduate 
prepared to successfully 
compete for entry-level jobs 
in the criminal justice 
system. 

       


